
GBAS February 8th, 2023 at Tom Halverson’s house 

Meeting called to order at 7:03 pm 

Attendance: 

Tom Halverson President, Lynn Stacker Vice President & Librarian, Cindy Stacker Secretary,    

 Ron Merryfield, Noah Carriveau 

Previous Meeting minutes: No minutes from January as this was our Holiday party at Pizza Ranch in 

Appleton  

Treasurer’s report:  

Auction money. 

     

Auction income sales $4329.49 

Raffle $78.00 

Total sales $2394.42      

    

Expenses for the Auction      

Advertising $76.09       

Food Expenses $75.03       

Auction payout $1999.28 

Room rental $500.00 

Total expenses $2661.21                                                          Overall Total $-188.79 

Membership: No new members.  No change 

Website Report: Mary is still our go to person until we can have a new administrator. If you are 

interested in being our webmaster contact Tom Halverson. 

THANK YOU, MARY,!!!  You’re a Rockstar!  

 

 



Social Media:  

 Facebook 3725   3922 Followers  

 Instagram 295 up 1  

 Twitter 110  -1 

 YouTube 79  - 1           

Library:  new Tropical Fish magazine is available to check out.   

 

Committee (Events)  

GBAS Spring Fish Auction will be on Sunday April 16th at 

La Sure’s  3125 S Washburn St Oshkosh Wisconsin.  NEXT TO THE OUTLET MALL IN OSHKOSH! 

They will set up and put away for us. PA system available.  There is food and beverages available to 

purchase on site. 

J & R Aquatics Fish Fair February  18th at Sabre Lanes. GBAS has been offered 3 free tables for our club. 

Tom will take GBAS information for there. 

New Business      

Spring Auction will be on Sunday April 16th 

We will be having a  meeting before then on Wednesday April 12th to finalize everything. Location to be 

announced. 

2023 schedule for meetings 

January 22nd Christmas party location to be announced soon 

February 8th, March 8th, 

CANCELLED April 16th Sunday Meeting as this is our Spring Auction, April meeting is the 12th, 

May 10th, June 14th, July 9th Sunday Meeting, August 9th, September 13th, 

October 11th meeting and October Auction date to be announced at a later date. 

It was discussed that meeting will be held at club members homes going forward. 

 November 8th, December 13th. 



Fun Money for GBAS Club members. It was talked about terminating the fun money and after some 

discussion on this. We voted and it passed. NO MORE FUN MONEY! 

BAP/HAP/CAP award points:    

BAP,  

Scott S 425 

John M 1350 

 Noah C. 630 

Tom H. 355 

 Travis D 45  

HAP 

 Scott S 786 

 John 590 

 Travis 200 

Project report: Nothing 

Group Buys: Nothing 

Old Business: Still working on 5013C.  Also, still looking for Webmaster until we find one THANK YOU 

MARY! You are the best! 

Talked about the storage unit that GBAS has. Need to clean it out and keep only the totes with our 

auction supplies. Maybe rent a small closet type unit for those. Check with Jim Z to see if he is interested 

in any of the items.  

Auction of the  BAP/HAP/CAP:  Nothing was brought in 

Open Forum:   

Noah shared a video of his dinosaur fish. Very cool. 

Toured Tom’s fish room. Awesome. His filtration system is so cool. 

Next meeting will be:  Wednesday March 8th,2023 

Lynn and Cindy Stacker’s house. 3065 Fairview Rd Neenah  

Meeting Wrapped up at:   8:08 pm  


